Congratulations Star
Students!

Seven students were chosen to be our Star Students as we
begin the new year of 2016. These students set the
example to : Be Safe, Be Responsible and Be Respectful.

Congratulations to Karlie Wanamaker(K), Mason Gorecki(1),
Joshua Cabrera(2), Heaven Headley(3), Gabrielle Trowell(4),

Jenna Vencevich(5), and Katelyn Wadel(Music). The
Student of the Month for January was Gabrielle Trowell.
Show Lion Pride!

Monday Friday
02/15/16 02/19/16

NO SCHOOL Progress
Presidents’ Day Reports

School Events

02/01 SAC
Meeting 3:30pm

PTO General
Meeting 4:30pm

02/02 Running
Club Photos

02/04 LOCOMO
Skate 5:30-8:00pm

02/12 Valentine’s
Dance

02/22 Completed
Science Fair
Projects Due

02/25 Star
Student Awards
ZZOOpm



Every year there are questions
related to the supervision of
kindergarten students as bus
drivers transport students home
in the afternoon. In an ideal
world, parents would greet their
children, regardless of grade
level, at the bus stop every day.
For many reasons that may be
unrealistic. However, it is not the
responsibility of the bus driver to
return a student back to the

Bus
Information

school if their parent is not at the
bus stop at the end of the school
day.

This does not apply to our
students with documented
special transportation needs. If
you have any questions or
concerns about transportation
for your student you may call
Transportation Services at :

727 [ 774-0450.

February is already here. We are getting ready for Valentine’s
Day! Keep your eyes out for the Valentine’s flyer which will be

Friday, February 12"

refreshments.

S/\M\AN Old

coming home soon. You will be able to send a friend, teacher,
brother/sister, or your favorite staff member a beautiful rose
with a bear keepsake. PTO will deliver the special Valentines on

Also on February 12™ we would love for you to join us at our
Valentine’s Day Dance. You can enjoy dancing and

If you are interested in volunteering to help with rose
preparation and delivery or the Valentines’s Dance please
contact Donna Schultz, 727/774-4109, dschultz@pasco.k12.fl.us
the volunteer coordinator at SHES.

Thank you! Jesse Barnett




